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PEA Committee

From: Bill Evans <billev2k@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 1:05 AM
To: PEA Committee
Subject: Kula Ag Park Committee

I’m writing in support of my wife, Barbara Barry, in her nomination for a position on the 
Kula Ag Park Committee. A lifelong gardener, Barbara has devoted herself professionally 
and personally to horticulture. I know that she would bring energy, excitement, and a 
lifetime of study and experience to her post. 
 
Thank you for your attention. And thank you for considering Barbara for this post. 
 
Bill Evans 
Haiku 


